
 

Newsletter No.7 – Tuesday 14th March 2023 
 

Dates for your diary 

Fri 24th March Y4 Trip – Yorkshire Wildlife Park 
Wed 29th March 5:30pm Easter Fun – SAVE THE DATE 
Thurs 30th March Y2 Infant Agility Festival 
Thurs 30th March 10:30 and 2:30 EYFS Easter 

Bonnet Parade 
Fri 31st March 9:30am Easter Service in church 
 School closes for Easter break 
Mon 17th April School re-opens 
Fri 5th May 
Mon 1st May 

Coronation Celebration 
Bank Holiday – School closed 

Mon 8th May Bank Holiday – School closed 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Fun – Wednesday 29th March 
 

At the most recent Parent Forum, parents discussed arranging an Easter event for the community, 

following the success of the Christmas disco.  We talked about holding an Easter Treasure Hunt, including 

some food and possibly a quiz.   
 

Please can I ask for help to finalise the arrangements  

before we announce our full plans for the event. 

 

Planning Meeting: Monday 20th March at 3:20pm 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Thank you for your on-going support 

this term, especially while the teacher 

strikes are taking place.   

Thank you also to those of you who are 

working hard to improve your child’s 

punctuality and attendance.  I 

appreciate your extra effort and 

commitment to school life. 
 

Kindest regards, Anne-Marie Bell 

 

 

Calling Volunteers 
 

Before COVID, volunteers were welcome into school to 

listen to young readers.  We’d love this tradition to 

start up again.   

If you or a member of your  

family are interested in such a  

role, please come to the school  

office for a chat.  You don’t need  

to commit a lot of time, every little  

helps and I am sure you will enjoy the experience. 
 

If reading isn’t your interest, an extra pair of hands in 

art or design lessons always comes in handy.  Please 

share your interest with your child’s teacher. 

 

Free cycle helmets 
 

We have two cycle helmets in school, still in 

their boxes to give away.  

 

If you would like one of the helmets, pop to 

the school office to see if they would fit your 

child. 

 


